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Secondary Transfer Meeting For Parents 

Tuesday 15th September 2015, 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

In the Middle Hall 

Meet the Parent is an initiative aiming to help parents feel more confident about their chosen secondary 

school.  We recognise this can be a tricky time and want to help you through this process. 

The event will give you the chance to meet and ask questions to parents and pupils from our local 

secondary schools and get honest information from their experiences. 

The idea is simply to fill an informative gap between secondary school open days it is also a way of helping 

all primary school parents to assess the many different types of local secondary schools. 

For the evening we invited: 

• Haverstock Secondary School 

• William Ellis Secondary School 

• Regents High Secondary School 

• UCL Academy  

• Parliament Hill Secondary School 

• Maria Fidelis Secondary School 

 

Don’t forget, we are also holding a meet The Teacher event on Wednesday 9th September at 3.45 pm 

to explain all about year 6 at Primrose Hill. 

 

Please see the useful information overleaf. 

  

We hope to see all our parents and carers at both meetings.  

 

 

Edina Saadi 

Leader of Learning for Parents and Communities  

 


